
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 
PENNINGTON BOROUGH FIRE DISTRICT NO. 1 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 The Pennington Borough Board of Fire Commissioners, District 
#1, has cancelled its regular monthly meeting, which was to be 
held on Tuesday, March 17, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. at the Pennington 
Fire Company firehouse, 120 Broemel Place, Pennington,NJ.  The 
meeting will not be rescheduled. 

The next meeting of the Board is scheduled to be held on Tuesday, 
April 21, 2020 at the same time and place.  

Dated:  March 14, 2020   Wayne Blauth 
       Clerk of the Board 


